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Woodworker’s Club Meeting 
Wednesday, August 21st @ 6:30 PM 

Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin 

 
Wednesday’s Program:  Jake Hagerdorn, the owner-manager of the 
Interstate Battery Center on Brandywine Dr. in Peoria will speak about the 
batteries commonly used in cordless tools.  The past couple of years have 
brought along new battery types, new/different maintenance and care 
procedures and more.  He plans to talk about the basics and changes to set the 
stage for a “Question & Answer” session.   
 
Meeting Agenda:  Mr. Hagerdorn will be our opening speaker.  After the 
break, we will have our usual Show & Tell then a brief Business Meeting and 
finally, the ever popular, “Election Of Officers.”            

June 19th Meeting Notes:   

Business Meeting:  Treasurer, Norm Bartlett reported that the CEFCU 
06/08/13 statement shows a balance of $1101.94 in savings and $41.14 in 
checking with one outstanding check.  Those figures agree with club records 
and there were no major bills outstanding.   

Gift Card & 50/50 Drawings:  The Woodworker’s Shop $35 Gift Card went to 
Mort Sill and Steve Miller won the 50/50 Drawing.  

Show& Tell:   

A.J. Gatzmeyer:  A.J. brought one each of the three sizes of post office boxes 
he rescued from the post office in his Nebraska home town.  After giving the 
metal a good cleaning, he remounts the box in a “box” as shown here.   
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Vic McDonald:  Vic 
rummaged around in 
his scrap bin and 
found enough 
walnut, cherry, oak, 
aspen and maybe 
more to make this 
intarsia robin.  Nice 
job, Vic.  

Featured Speaker: 

Paul Cobb gave an excellent presentation on Stave Bowl Construction and 
Segmented Bowls From Flat Discs.  He brought the pieces shown below as 
examples of what can be done with “stave” and “segmented” turning.      
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Paul offered to download copies of an instruction document he uses for his 
classes in Arizona.  There was a sign-up sheet on the table.  If you didn’t get 
one and would like one, please contact Paul (rpcobb@mtco.com) for the 
download.     

We owe Paul a special thanks not only for his interesting and informative 
presentation but for bringing the seemingly impossible into the realm of 
something that just might be “attainable.”  Recall his concluding 
comment….”Segmented turning is a process.  Follow the steps and it will 
work.”   

Election Of Officers: 

“Sharing the load.”  Serving as an officer in a little group like ours is an integral 
part of keeping it going.  If you are interested, contact any of the current 
officers listed below.  The election process is pretty basic.  Nominations will be 
taken from the floor followed by a “show of hands” vote.         

Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Contact Information: 
President – Mark Padesky markpadesky@comcast.net 
Vice President – Matt Wiegand Wiegand4@mtco.com 
Secretary / Newsletter -Dave Lawson davelawson43@gmail.com 
Treasurer – Norm Bartlett linnorm12@juno.com 
Librarian - Bill Wiese bwiese@telstar-online.net 
Refreshment Committee: Ron Swords and Dale Elliott 
Official Website: http://www.peoriawoodworkers.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have questions about this Newsletter, please call/email me, Dave Lawson @ 
309-685-9899 or cell @ 660-785-0899.  Email is davelawson43@gmail.com. 
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